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Scholarship Recipients 
 
President Laurie opened the meeting by welcoming all the student scholarship recipients and 
their families. Doc Comeau said the blessing (written by Alan) keeping in mind the student 
recipients in the room. ‘Please look favorable upon these students with whom we share a 
common thread of volunteerism and guide them through their future journeys in education at 
college. Keep them safe and successful” 
 
Laurie thanked Art for the work he and his ‘team’ did on the process of selecting the scholarship 
recipients. Art then went on to explain all the named scholarships and introduce each student 
recipient…..once he adjusted the microphone  ;-) 

 
 
Below are the names for each of the scholarships (each student will receive $1,000 toward their 
college expenses): 
 
Kiwanis: Teagan Gilliss  

Kiwanis: Joie Dillon  

Kiwanis: Marissa Belthoff  

McLaughlin: Kelsey Black 

Townley: Michelle Lemieux  

Peterson: Jordyn Arnott  

Webb:  Angel Nguyen  

Marquis: Rhianna Leslie  

Toomey: Brandon Hilton  

Tallo:  Jake McStay  

Kiwanis/IRA: Jessica Boutchie  

Kiwanis/IRA: Andrew Gilmore 

 



And here is a photo of the group 
 

 
 
And this is Chuck Rocha from IRA Toyota (who gave $2,500 to each student) with Jessica 
Boutchie (yes, Glenn is very proud of his daughter) and Andrew Gilmore (and I think this is 
Dick’s grandson – he sure looks like a handsome Gilmore boy) 

 
 
Dates You Still Need To Know: 
 
Saturday, June 24th is our Bike Rodeo at Great Oak School.  We’ll need lots of volunteers for 
this day but you can sign up for the 1st shift at 8:30 – 10 am OR the 2nd shift from 10-12 pm. 



 
Tuesday, June 27th will be our yearly serving lunch at the Senior Center day – DO NOT GO 
TO Danversport Yacht Club!  We’ll need help at the beginning at 11:30 am at the Senior 
Center and then a group can come near the end at 12:30 pm to help clean-up.  We need both 
shifts! 
 
Same Day—Tuesday, June 27th—our annual Bocce Tournament with Rotary and the Lions 
Club—who are hosting this year.  We’d love to get a good crowd to cheer us on out back at 
Endicott Park 
 

Tuesday, June 27th, there is NO Board meeting this night! 
 

Tuesday, July 4th, there is NO Kiwanis ‘Lunch’ meeting on this date. 
 
Wednesday, July 5th the Night Meeting at Calitri’s IS still ON. Bring snack items for the kids at 
the Food Pantry – like small bags of goldfish, pretzels, juice boxes, fruit roll ups, etc. 
 
Saturday, July 22nd—hopefully you have already signed up with Dan for our sunset cruise out 
of Gloucester. The cruise is 7—9 pm (As of this newsletter there were 2 openings) Make sure he 
has your money! 
 
Monday, August 21st – the Night Meeting will meet at the Library Pavillion. Gardner Trask will 
be our entertainment and Chick-Fil-A will donate our dinner (thanks, Gayla!). Bring a chair or a 
blanket for 6 pm and we’ll party together! 
 
August 23 – 25th - Kiwanis Convention in Hyannis. Dan Bennett will be installed as our new 
District Governor! President Laurie and a few other members will be attending for part of this 
time to show their support of Dan. Let her know if you want to join them. 
 
Saturday, September 9th—Autism Picnic at Endicott Park 
 


